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February 8, 2011 
 
Ms. Fran Shewan, Purchasing Supervisor 
Agency for Workforce Innovation  
Office of General Services/Purchasing  
Caldwell Building, MSC B-047 
107 E Madison Street  
Tallahassee, FL 32399-4102 
 
Dear Ms. Shewan: 
 
 
Attached please find a contract by and between the State of Florida, Agency for Workforce 
Innovation and Deloitte Consulting LLP for the design, development and implementation of the 
Unemployment Compensation Claims and Benefit Information System (UCCBIS).  This contract 
has been signed by a Deloitte Consulting LLP Principal and represents Deloitte Consulting 
LLP’s Best and Final Offer to the Agency’s Solicitation No. 10-ITN-001-SS, entitled 
Unemployment Compensation System Design, Development and Implementation. 
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding this communication, please feel free to 
contact either me at (850) 521-4816 or David Minkkinen at (612) 759-7738. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

     
John Hugill       David Minkkinen 
Principal, Deloitte Consulting LLP    Principal, Deloitte Consulting LLP 
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